
Cherrie Moreault   

Black & McDonald Ltd. / Business Development Service 

Years in the Industry:  14 ½ years 

Reasons for offering for the Board: 

Serving on the board allows me to share my ideas and help shape the future of the Association.  It would 

be my pleasure to work with industry professionals who are dedicated and are committed to ensure 

policies and business practices will continue to benefit its members.  The future of the construction 

industry is vital to the Province, and I wish to be part of a Board that will represent the best interests of 

our trades locally and geographically.  Having worked in the industry for over 14-years, I would very 

much like to give back to my profession and contribute time to be well spent with the CANB Board of 

Directors. 

 

Previous Board/Volunteer Experience:   

Since 2011, I am an active board member with the Food Depot Alimentaire and the Committee 

Chairman in support of the Hunger Awareness Campaign.  For the past four years, we raised over 

$100,000 during the weeklong fundraiser with monies donated towards various foodbanks and soup 

kitchens in the Greater Moncton and surrounding areas.    

I also served on the New Brunswick Natural Gas Association (NBNGA) executive with the outgoing 

position being Vice-President.  During my tenure, we organized various association functions such as 

golf tournaments and gala dinners.  Additionally, I was the founding editor of the NBNGA Newsletter. 

 

Tabatha Savage 

Controls & Equipment Ltd./ ENB Account Executive  

Years in the Industry:  15 years 

Reasons for offering for the Board: 

I bring 15+ years in the industry from estimating, project engineering, project manager to account 

executive.  I have a good working knowledge within the construction industry.  I feel my knowledge and 

eager approach can benefit the construction association.  

 

Previous Board/Volunteer Experience:   

I have sat on the Board of the Moncton Northeast Construction Association since March of 2015. 

Prior to joining the MNECA Board I worked on the Association’s Bid Depository Committee and I 

continue to do so. 

 

Mark Spence 

Floors Plus Commercial / Project Manager 

Years in the Industry:  25 years 

Reasons for offering for the Board: 

I would like to offer my experiences over the past 25 years with the exchange of information and 

encourage research to help with the advancement of the industry. 

 

Previous Board/Volunteer Experience 

I have been a Director on the Board of Moncton Northeast Construction Association since 2013 as well 

as sitting as a member of the Association’s Education Committee.  I was also a member of the Kinsmen 

Club for 5 years. 


